From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 6:46:12 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2021 7:16 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Tim Mellor

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I would like to thank Hydro-One for the letter I received with regards to consideration to eliminate the Seasonal
Rate class (EB-2020-0246). My cottage is located on Limerick lake, Ontario. South of Bancroft in Limerick
Township.

Reading the letter sent to me, I understand that I have a right to information and also a right to to be involved in the
process. I would like to be involved in this process but first I would like to exercise my right to be informed. All of
Limerick Lake has electrical power supplied by an underwater cable that runs down the lake. Each customer is fed
electricity by feeder lines under water to each property. To my knowledge, in the 16 years we have been on the lake
the underwater cable has never failed. I would like to request from Hydro One the following:

1) How many time in the last ten years have they repaired the hydro cable that runs down the lake?

2) How many new lines have been added to the underwater cable for a new electrical hook up?

3) How much money was charged to each new customer for the hook up service?

4) How many Limerick lake cottagers are currently hooked up to the underwater hydro cables on Limerick lake.

I look forward to receiving this information.

Respectfully

Tim Mellor

-- Attachment --





